PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES
December 20, 2010 '

Attendees: John Henry, Joe Freitas and Barry DeCristofano

At the conclusion of the weekly open meeting, the Board entered into Executive
Session to discuss the Business Park negotiations {Purpose #8) on a motion by Mr.
DeCristofano, second by Mr. Freitas. Roll call vote: Mr. Henry —yes, Mr. Freitas —
yes and Mr. DeCristofano - yes.

Mr. DeCristofano requested the session in order to be brought up-to-date by Mr.
Henry on the status of the Business Park and to begin to discuss a strategy for
leading the Town through what may be a contentious Town Meeting if a sudden influx
of new funding is available because of a new Business Park tenant.

The Board left Executive Session and adjourned at 7:45 p.m. on a motion by Mr.
DeCristofano, second — Mr. Freitas. Roll call vote: Mr. Henry — yes, Mr. Freitas —
yes and Mr. DeCristofano — yes.

Respectfully submitted,
Barry DeCristofano
Selectman




